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Oneida Castle Veteran Memorial

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

The Village of Oneida Castle unveiled plans during
our Community Day Event to build a veterans
memorial. The memorial will be built on the corner
of First Street and State Street where Castle Hall
once stood. Incorporated in the design is a 5°x12’
section of the entrance for engraved brick pavers.
There are large prints of the memorial design on
display in the main entrance of the Village Hall if
you wish to view them. I have put together a
committee dedicated to this project. It is our intent
to fund the construction of the memorial through
fund raising and donations only.

We have engraved brick pavers available for sale
for you to honor your loved ones. They will be set
in the 5°x12’ section mentioned above. We are
offering 4“x8” engraved pavers to Oneida Castle
residents for $75.00 each. This is discounted from
the regular price of $100.00.( discount offer is for
Oneida Castle residents only). All payments and
donations are tax deductible. Each brick has up to 3
lines of text available and one emblem or logo of
choice. There is no limit to the number of bricks a
resident may purchase. All bricks will be red with
black engraving.

Other monetary donations of any size are welcome
and appreciated. We need to raise $60,000.

With your support, our goal is to have this memorial
completed by Independence Day 2015. Please help
us honor our veterans with your donation.

Sincerely,
Christopher Bishop

Oneida Castle Veteran Memorial Fund Committee
#4 Fourth Street

Oneida Castle, NY 13421

(315)-361-8318

Please feel free to call with any questions.

Committee Members:

Chris Bishop, Mike Healy, Dan Gwilt,
Kathy Wojciechowski, Floyd Relyea,

Mike Pooler, Patrick Breeze, Megan Breeze

Pricing Guide

Item Oneida Castle Non-Residents
Village
Residents
Brick $75 $100
Engraving FREE FREE
(20 spaces x 3
lines = 60
characters)
Image™* with FREE FREE
engraving

(1 Image + 15
spaces x 3 lines
= 45 characters)

Please return completed form
and payment (check or money order
please) including your own name

and the best way to contact you to:

Oneida Castle Veteran Memorial
Fund
#4 Fourth Street
Oneida Castle, NY
13421

The Oneida Castle Veteran Memorial Fund Committee
reserves the right to exclude any engraved brick orders
deemed by the committee to be inappropriate.
Thank you for your understanding.

Memorial Design

The main focal point of our memorial is a
bronze eagle 6’ tall and 5° wide. The eagle will
rest atop a 6 sided brick faced pedestal that is
7’ high. On one side of the pedestal, a bronze
plaque will read: “All gave some-some gave
all” dedicated to the memory of all who
proudly served and protected their country.
The remaining 5 sides of the pedestal will have
bronze emblems signifying the 5 branches of
the military. Six flagpoles will be placed
behind the pedestal flying the flags of the 5
branches along with the American flag. There
will be 4 walkways leading to the memorial:
First Street, the parking lot near the Church,
and 2 from the State Street sidewalk. A 5°x12’
section of the entrance will contain the
engraved brick pavers. The greenery will
include a tall hedge, flowering trees and low
profile globe bushes around the concrete pad.
The Oneida Castle sign that is currently located
in front of the elementary school will be moved
to the corner of the memorial lot. A photo of
the former Village Hall will be displayed along
with a story board.

Oneida Castle Resident Brick Order Form

Arial Black

Bookman Old Style

Monotype Corsiva

2. Choose from text with artwork (use 15 spaces per line) OR text only (use 20 spaces per line) and fill out each block.

1. Circle your choice of font.

3. Circle your choice of image on reverse. You may also use your own art, image, or font at no additional charge. Please enclose

your image or contact us.
Upon receiving your order form, we will mail you a receipt and confirmation of your order. Once the bricks are received they will be

stored in a secure location at the Village Hall until construction begins. You may then set up a time to come view your brick if you wish.

Please call for questions or details.




